THE UNIVERSITY OF BRITISH COLUMBIA

2075 WESBROOK PLACE VANCOUVER, B.C., CANADA. V6T 1W5

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR
EMPLOYEE RELATIONS

March 9, 1977

Ms. Jean Lawrence, Chairperson A.U.C.E., Local 1
Negotiating Committee

Dear Ms. Lawrence,

I was surprised to find that the Negotiating Committee had not returned to work the afternoon of Tuesday March 8. Since we adjourned negotiations until Wednesday March 16 at 11:30 a.m., the University expected the members of your Committee to be back at work some time between 1:30 p.m. and 2:00 p.m.

We had agreed that the Negotiating Committee would be allowed time off work from one (1) hour before to one (1) hour after any negotiating session, and in fact, this has been the practice of your Committee until this particular meeting. The necessity for eight (8) people to be away from work for the whole of the afternoon seems inappropriate and the University will not accept the cost of the time lost.

Yours truly,

R. A. Grant, Director Employee Relations

RAG:t1

c.c. E. Winterford, President A.U.C.E., Local 1

Circ. File